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BANTER - IS IT FUNNY FOR
EVERYONE? 

In our school we have seen a rise in banter; both face-to-
face and online. This may seem like harmless fun, however,
pupils have expressed that they feel hurt and upset by this
banter. Parents please can you help us by reminding your
children to be polite and respectful both online and face-
to-face? There is a fantastic story called “Troll Stinks”
which you can share together to get a conversation
started. Please use the link below to see a digital copy of
the story: 

KIDS LEARNING CORNER

Our school promotes being kind and respectful both online
and in the playground. Another fantastic resource to help
discussions around cyberbullying is from ‘Thinkuknow’. You
could watch this together and discuss what to do if
something online upsets or worries you. 

https://www.youtube.co
m/watch?v=lYytzjmeyQU

You can find advice and further information about
cyberbullying by visiting this website:

During Spring Term the Digi-Leads have been
busy supporting Miss Walker in running a
lunchtime Computing Club for KS1 and KS2
pupils. They have been amazing in supporting
children to access different computer
programs and helping them to log in. They
have also looked after the Chrome Books
before and after the club. Thank you Digi-
Leads for all you help! You are  all very
responsible members of our school.   

Try the NSPCC online
safety quiz

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/ke
eping-children-safe/online-

safety/quiz/

https://scratch.mit.edu/pro
jects/editor/?

tutorial=getStarted

Explore “Tate Paint” -
What digital art master
piece will you create?

https://www.tate.org.uk/kids/g
ames-quizzes/tate-paint
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https://www.vodafone.co.uk/cs/groups/configfile
s/documents/webcontent/vfcon110705.pdf

https://www.kidscape.org.uk/advice/advice-for-young-
people/dealing-with-cyberbullying/

https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/gaming-consoles/
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/gaming-consoles/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zymykqt/articles/zym3b9q
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zymykqt/articles/zym3b9q
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zymykqt/articles/zym3b9q
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zf2f9j6/articles/z3c6tfr#zn9s3qt
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zf2f9j6/articles/z3c6tfr#zn9s3qt
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zf2f9j6/articles/z3c6tfr#zn9s3qt
https://musiclab.chromeexperiments.com/
https://musiclab.chromeexperiments.com/


SAFER INTERNET DAY

IT'S CREATIVE TIME! Setting up devices for you child to be
safe- internetmatters.org

This Spring Term we had a big whole school focus on e-safety which we explored through the Safer Internet
Day celebration. Safer Internet Day encourages everyone to all work together for a better internet. 

Make a 5 trusted adults handprint so you
know who you can talk to if anything online
worries or upsets you. You can also share
new things that you learn online and talk
about favourite games and websites. 

Miss Walker filmed a whole school assembly to launch 
Safer Internet Day and then each class considered how they would
keep safe online when technology is constantly changing. You can
watch Miss Walker’s assembly on the School Face Book page. 

How creative can you be?
Will you use paint? Can each finger
be turned into that person? What

colours will you use? 




